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Reference: A1951340

11 January 2017

Mr Mark Hindle
11 Alberta Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Mr Hindle

On behalf of the Premier | would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence
regarding short-term letting.

The Minister for Planning has portfolio responsibility for this issue and | have forwarded a
copy of your correspondence for the Minister’s information and consideration.

If you have any further enquiries about this matter please contact the Hon Robert Stokes MP
on (02) 8574 6707.

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Premier.

Yours sincerely

M. Monahan
Director, Briefings and Correspondence Unit

GPO Box 5341 Svdney NSW 2001



